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Top Stories 

 

 

ANONYMOUS DONATIONS PROVIDE BLOOMBERG 

TERMINALS TO FHSU 

02/21/22 

Fort Hays State University recently announced that finance and 

accounting students now have access to the Bloomberg Terminal, 

which is used by leading business and financial professionals 

worldwide. 

 

FHSU’S DOCKING INSTITUTE RELEASES 2021 KANSAS 

SPEAKS SURVEY 

02/22/22 

The Docking Institute of Public Affairs at Fort Hays State University 

has released its annual survey report on the significant issues 

facing our state and nation. 

 
Feature 

   

 

FHSU FIRST KBOR INSTITUTION TO LAUNCH SCHOLARSHIP 

PROGRAM WITH MISS KANSAS ORGANIZATION 

02/22/22 

Taylor Clark is grateful for all the scholarship money she has won 

while participating in the Miss Kansas Organization (MKO) since 

she was 5 years old. Clark, who now bears the title of Miss 

Kansas, wants other young women to experience the same kind of 

opportunities.  
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Accomplishments and Happenings  

 

FHSU HISTORY DEPARTMENT HOSTS BOOK SIGNING 

02/21/22 

Fort Hays State University will host an event next week, 

celebrating the publication of the book “Winter in America.” The 

book was written by an FHSU faculty member – Dr. Daniel R. 

McClure, assistant professor of history – and published by The 

University of North Carolina Press. 

 

THE POWER OF READING: RECONNECTING INCARCERATED 

(GRAND)MOTHERS AND (GRAND)CHILDREN THROUGH 

BOOKS 

02/23/22 

Dr. April Terry, associate professor in the Department of Criminal 
Justice, recently published an article on the website Take the Lead. 
The article focuses on helping incarcerated women connect with 
their children and grandchildren. 

 

 

STUDENT SUCCESS ON THE HIGH PLAINS OF WESTERN 

KANSAS 

02/23/22  

Published in the journal of Curriculum and Teaching Dialogue, Dr. 

Matthey Clay, assistant professor of teacher education, examines 

participant photography to explore what teachers in two rural 

school districts recognized as student success. 

 

 

 
 

 

THE LEARNING INTENSIVE: EXAMINING THE COUNSELING 

SKILLS ACQUISITION BETWEEN HYBRID INSTRUCTIONAL 

FORMATS 

02/23/22  

The International Journal for the Advancement of Counseling 

recently published an article Co-authored by Drs. Reade Dowda, 

associate professor (left), Phillip Olt, assistant professor (right), 

both in the Department of Advanced Education Programs (AEP), 

and Elliot Isom, former associate professor of AEP. 
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INTRODUCING A NEW WAY TO CELEBRATE YOUR TIGER 

SPIRIT 

02/24/22 

One of the powerful reminders of the university’s unique 

relationship with our hometown is found in the spirit and energy 

on display every Friday in the restaurants, shops, and offices in 

Hays, America. The Tiger Gear on Friday (TGOF) tradition is an 

ongoing celebration of the innovative, determined, and caring 

people that make Tiger Nation unique.  
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